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16th November 2020 
 
Dear Parents/Carers,   
 
Following on from the children’s interests surrounding the Boy’s School Bombing and World War 2, in year 3 
we have decided to carry out a two week mini project based around this time in history. More specifically, we 
will be focusing on The London Blitz and the heroic animals that so often get forgotten. Therefore, to start off 
this project we would like to take the children to visit the grave of Zeke a dog who fought with the Canadians 
during WW2. We would also like to visit the memorial put up to remember the boys who lost their lives when 
their school was tragically bombed.  
 
In order to reach these places within Petworth, especially Zeke’s grave, we will need to travel on the minibus 
and it will involve walking through woodlands, so please make sure your child has  appropriate foot wear. Once 
there the children will be sharing thoughts and feelings and also sketching the grave before driving back to the 
memorial and returning to school.  
 
This trip will be taking place on Wednesday 2nd December 2020, children are to arrive at school at the normal 
time of 8.30am and we would ideally like to be leaving for the trip at 9.15am. School pick up time will remain 
the same.  
 
Please return the slip below by Wednesday 25th November stating whether your child can go and whether you 
are happy for them to travel by minibus or staff car.  
 
Many thanks and kind regards, 
 

 
 
Amie Langham 
Beech Class Teacher 
……………………………………………………………………………………………………………………………………………………………………… 
Visit to Zeke’s Grave Petworth on Wednesday 2nd December 2020 
 
 
I give permission for my child (name)…………………………………………………………………to travel to Zeke’s Grave in 
Petworth in the school minibus or staff cars. 
 
 
Signed……………………………………………………………..Parent of………………………………………….Date………………. 
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